
 

 

  
 
 
Monday 9th June 2025 
 
 
This week in Reception 
This week we will be learning about minibeasts.  

 
Phonic focus for this week 

This week we will be working on ccvcc words like stamp and grunt. We will be 
practicing blending adjacent consonants at the beginning and end of words, such as 
‘st’ and ‘nt’. 

  
 
English and Topic 

We will learn what a riddle is and then write one about a minibeast.  
 

Maths 

This week we will continue learning about sharing. 
 

What can you do at home? 
1. Please practise reading and writing the high frequency words.  

2. Practise reading and writing phase 3 digraphs and trigraphs 

3. Please listen to/read with your child and make comments in the reading 
record. Please keep this in their book bags each day as we regularly 
check these and update them.  

4. Practise adding and taking away using objects or a number line up to 
10/20 or beyond.   

5. Practise counting in twos to 20 and number bonds to 5/10. 

6. Practise doubling numbers up to 10 and halving numbers by sharing objects practically.  

7. Practise sentence writing. Find a picture of anything that interests your child in a magazine or 
on the internet and ask your child to write about it. Try to do this 2 or 3 times a week.   

 

Action points 

★Show and Tell - the theme is to design and make a simple maths game. It could be based on 
snakes and ladders or a pairs / lotto style game. It is up to you. Your child needs to make the game 
and practise playing it with you so they can explain the rules to the class, they may want to write 
them with you. They will have an opportunity to play their game with some friends in class. Group 
1 will need their games on Friday 13th June. Group 2 will be Friday 20th June and Group 3 Friday 
27th June. 

★Class Assembly-   Please practise your child’s words with them, speaking in a loud, clear voice,  

★Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school every day. 

★Please remember to bring library books on Tuesday.  

★Swimming starts this Wednesday. Your child can come to school with their swimmers under 
their school clothes. They will need a bag for swimming containing a towel, a swimming cap, 
goggles if they want to wear them and their underwear.  Parents are welcome to watch the 
swimming lesson. If you want any further details, please ask us.  
 
 
If you have any concerns, please feel free to come and chat to one of us. 
Reception Team. 


